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PENSHURST C.E. 

PRIMARY SCHOOL

THIS WEEK’S NEWS
Dear Parents,

Welcome back; I hope you had a great Easter

break. We are now into our Summer Term which

looks like it is going to be a busy and exciting

term. The term has been kick-started with a

number of enrichment opportunities. Our Key

Stage 2 girls were out at a Tag Rugby Festival,

KS1 children have been to Knole Academy taking

part in an infant agility competition. Elm Class

also visited Hever Castle on Tuesday – many

thanks to the PTA who partly funded this visit. Mrs

Foy reports that the children had a great time and

finally our Year 6 pupils have taken part in ‘Safety

in Action’ – this is a day made up different

scenarios that challenge the children to consider

how to keep safe. Next week our youngest

children in Maple Class are off to Drusilla's Zoo

near Eastbourne this is linked to a topic on

dinosaurs.

The office team will keep you up to date with

dates for the coming term’s events; please also

refer to our website as the calendar is regularly

updated.

This week Raff has joined Maple Class and

Sammy has joined Beech Class. I am sure you

will join me in extending a warm Penshurst

welcome to them.

Sue Elliott, Headteacher. 
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STARS 
OF THE WEEK

Maple Class: Raffy for showing 

great resilience and determination 

in his first week at 

Elm Class : 

Year 1 Lukass for working very 

hard in maths lessons. 

Year 2: Joseph for demonstrating a 

positive attitude and for work hard.

Beech Class : 

Year 3 Hattie for her excellent 

participation and attitude at the Tag 

Rugby Festive. 

Year 4 : Isla for being helpful and 

having a thoughtful approach to 

school life. 

Oak Class

Year 5 : Henry for completing 

every task with determination and 

resilience.

Year 6: Arlo for an excellent 

attitude to learning in all subjects.

Worship Leaders

Each seasonal term we have a new Worship Team –

we started in the Autumn Term with pupils from Oak

Class. In the Spring term the team came from Beech

Class. This term pupils from Elm Class will be

supporting in our whole school worship gatherings. Well

done to all the children who have been or are going to

be involved – it takes great courage to stand up and

speak in front of the whole school.



Parent Consultations
Tuesday 23rd and Thursday 25th April

Next week we are holding our Parent 

consultations – face to face in school. 

Please note there are no additional child 

care arrangements; if you need to bring 

your child/children with you then please 

ask them to sit and wait for you and 

provide them with something to entertain 

them! These meetings are 10 minutes; if 

you and your child’s teacher feel longer is 

needed then a further meeting will need 

to be arranged. Teachers make every 

effort to run to time; please arrive in good 

time for your appointment.

Girls Tag Rugby Festival
Mrs Gammer reported that they girls had a great 

time, all fully participated and had great fun.
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Going for Gold

Maple Class: Ffion, Finley, Njal, Raffy, Tilly, 

Annabelle, Amelia, Alina & Theo 

Elm Class: Joseph Elwyn Lily Imogen Elliot 

Florence Annabelle Fergus Rocky Jacob & Lukass 

Beech Class: Coco, Hattie, Bunnirose, Gilbert, 

Noelle, Max, Oscar, Ava Grace, Amelia, Willow, 

Chelsea, Isla, Layla 

Oak Class: Oscar, Arlo, Henry, Harriet, Tadhg, 

Raphael

Well done to them all

Year 6 Safety in Action

Hever Castle Trip

From September 2024 we will have our 

school lunches provided by Emma’s 

Kitchen. This is a local business who are 

now responsible for the school lunches at 

Leigh school. We hope that this move will 

help us to provide well balanced nutritious 

meals to our pupils. We are currently 

arranging for a parent ‘taster’ session so 

that Emma, the owner can talk about the 

lunches and what we might expect to see 

on the menu from September.

www.emmaskitchenco.com

http://www.emmaskitchenco.com/

